Brooks A. Compton, Mayor | Wayne S. Davis, City Manager

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Centerville Planning Commission
Case P-2024-0014

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Centerville City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Monday,
September 16, 2024, at the meeting beginning at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the
Municipal Building, 100 West Spring Valley Road for the following application:

Applicant: Architect Matt Fisher on behalf of owner, George Abboud
Location: 7881 Lockport Boulevard

Request:  Final Development Plan for the addition of two new apartments and to replace
the existing carport with a new 6-car garage.
The Final Development Plan application and the Unified Development Ordinance are available for

inspection by contacting the Planning Department during regular business hours.

Teri Davis
Clerk of Council
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The City of Centerville delivers exceptional services through thoughtful governance to ensure progress and stability.



